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2 April: 16th anniversary of the foundation of the Community of Le Grezze, in 

the house of Saint Angela. We give thanks to God. 

 

******* 

6 April: in the afternoon, retreat for the children and parents in preparation for first 

communion. 

 

In the evening, our parish choir, of which Sr Patrizia is a member, gave a wonderful concert. It 

was a beautiful evening and its purpose was also to raise money to pay for the new football field. 

 

 
 

****** 
 

7 April: arrival of Sr Andreja Godnić of the Province of Slovenia for a week in the country of 

Saint Angela.  

 

14 April: Sr Andreja was with us for the parish celebration of the First Communion in which we 

all participated… 

 

 



…and, in the afternoon, for the monthly meeting of the Friends of Saint Angela: a moment of 

reflection and adoration in the chapel and then refreshments and sharing on the balcony. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

****** 
 

 

 

21 April: in the afternoon, retreat for young people and 

parents in preparation for Confirmation. 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                ****** 
 

24 April: in the afternoon we joined the parish visit to Mantova. 

 

 

 

  



24 April: arrival of Sr Velúzia Rodriguez do Nascimento and Sr Marley Santos, from the 

Province of Brazil, for three days in Desenzano. They are participating in the Diploma Course on 

Safeguarding at the Gregorian Univerity in Rome. They have spent these three days in the 

house of  Saint Angela and have visited Desenzano, Brescia and Venice. 

 

 

   

 

****** 

30 April: Saint Marie of the Incarnation – may she pray for us all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Sisters Armida and Patrizia 


